
1/1

Fulbright scholars program (2008/2009)

Lauren Zoebelein

Fulbright scholars program for art historians:

Applications continue to be accepted for some Fulbright Scholar awards
for lecturing, research or combined lecturing/research awards in art
history during the 2008-2009 academic year. Faculty in art history may
apply not only for awards specifically in their field, but also for one
of the many "All Discipline" awards open to any field.

Visit our website at www.cies.org <http://www.cies.org/> for
descriptions of available awards and new eligibility requirements.
Awards are closing daily, so please consult the relevant program officer
before applying.
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